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Dear Praying Friends,

Greetings in the name of the Lord! We trust this letter finds you doing well as you serve the Lord today. It is
hard to believe the first quarter of 2025 has already come and gone. The Lord has blessed us with many opportunities
to be busy for Him. We are excited to have a part in the Lord’s work.

By the time you read this letter, our Reach the World Youth Conference will likely be come and gone. This year’s
conference was held on April 12. These conferences involve much work and preparation, from preparing the property,
coordinating food for everyone in attendance, to preparing and operating all of the media that is used on that day. Itis
a busy day, but an exciting day. The Lord has blessed these conferences and is using them to reach young people with
the great need for world evangelism. If you missed this year's Reach the World Youth Conference, go ahead and mark
your calendar for next year's conference, scheduled for April 18, 2026. L

Work is progressing quickly on our Pavilion Project. We are so excited to see how God is blessing E -.E
this. The pavilion is going to be a great help to us as we host meetings such as our Refresh Week and the -
Reach the World Youth Conference. For an update on the Pavilion Project, scan the QR code.

We have had a fairly busy schedule in the first quarter as well. The Lord has blessed us with open E
doors to preach Missions Sundays and pulpit supply. We have also been able to represent the mission
board at various meetings. We are thankful for safety and the Lord’s protection as we travel.

The Lord has blessed Macedonia with new missionary families. | often have a part in the training of these new
families as we prepare them for deputation. One of my biggest roles with new families is in preparing their media. |
have been able to work with them on preparing letterhead, prayer cards, and videos. | have also helped several of our
current missionary families with videos and other graphic design needs. Just this quarter, | have produced four mis-
sionary videos. The Lord helps us as we strive to do our very best to help each family have the material that best shares
their field and heart.

In family news, we are coming to another milestone for our one of our children. In May, Ethan will graduate
high school. We are excited for him. He is praying about his future college plans. We are trusting the Lord to guide
and direct his steps. Time flies by so quickly. It is hard to imagine having both boys in college in August. The Lord has
blessed our children and for that we are thankful. Seth will finish his third year of college in May, and Ashlyn will start
high school this fall.

We are always so thankful for you, our ministry partners. You are a great blessing to us. Thank you for all of
your prayers and faithful financial support. You enable us to be a blessing to so many others. Thank you just does not
seem to be strong enough for us to let you know how much we appreciate you. If we can help you in any way, please
do not hesitate to reach out. We would love to come by and update you on our ministry this year.

Serving Him with gladness,
Travis, Wendy, Seth, Ethan, & Ashlyn Campbell
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